
MEMORANDUM FROM THE CHAIR OF THE INSPECTOR GENERAL AD HOC 

COMMITTEE CONCERNING A CLOSED SESSION BEFORE THE CITY COUNCIL 

INSPECTOR GENERAL AD HOC COMMITTEE OF THE CITY OF RIVERSIDE 

 

 
 
 
 
 
TO: Honorable Members of the Inspector General Ad Hoc Committee  

FROM:  Steven Robillard, Chair of the Inspector General Ad Hoc Committee 

SUBJECT: Closed Session - Personnel [Government Code §54957]  

 

PUBLIC EMPLOYEE RECRUITMENT/APPOINTMENT(S) 

Title: Inspector General 
 
 
 
A closed session will be held on July 22, 2025, for the purpose of recruitment/appointment 
by the City Council to the position of Inspector General. [Gov't. Code §54957] 
 
Any action taken by the City Council with regard to any appointment shall be reported at the 
public meeting during which the closed session is held. [Gov't. Code §54957.1(a)(5)] 
 
Any disclosures shall include the vote or abstention of each member. 

Dated: July 10, 2025 

 
 
_______________________ 
Steven Robillard,  
Chair of the Inspector General Ad Hoc Committee 
 
 
 


